
Beginning April 1, 2023, PSI Exams will no longer be registering or administering testing to 
Pennsylvania candidates for the Real Estate sales and broker examinations.  New examination 
candidates will be required to register and test with Pearson Vue.  
Beginning Monday, March 20, 2023, any candidate who needs to take an exam will go to 
https://home.pearsonvue.com/pa/realestate to review the updated candidate handbook and 
access the new registration website.  For assistance with examinations and exam registration, 
please call 1-888-511-5352. 
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